Ben Mauldin <bmauldin@centralmidlands.org>
Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

9/3/2014 4:14:45 PM

June Reimbursement

Hi Tony,
Could you check on the status of the CMCOG June HCBS payment?
Also, could we get the documentation showing where our June administrative payment was reduced by $453.
Hope your week is going well.
Thank you,
Ben
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